
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

March 4, 2015 

 

TO:  Members of MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Non-Member District Student Placements 

 

According to the Articles of Agreement: 

 

“The Executive Director may recommend to the Advisory Board that it accept children 

who reside outside of the Member Districts into its programs if space and instructional 

services are available.  Upon approval by a majority vote of the Advisory Board, the 

Executive Director shall be permitted to enroll students and arrange for placement of 

such students and arrange for the necessary financial payment for services for these 

students.” 

 

At this time, we have four students from non-member districts who are placed in our 

programs.  At this time, we have space in the programs and recommending that the 

students continue for the 2015-16 school year. 

 

Student District 15-16- Grade Program 

M.S. 129 8 New Directions 

J.F. 129 5 New Directions 

M. C. 131 EC ECHI 

D.B. 25 4 New Directions 

 

If additional students are referred, we will accept their placement only if the programs 

have sufficient space for potential district students.   

 


